January 29, 1963

Mr. George Page

WSB - TV

1601 W. Peachtree St., N. E.
Atlanta, Georgia

Dear George:
I want to compliment you on the very fine
documentary on blockbusting.

I watched with great interest and think you did
an excellent job in bringing the whole picture
into focus., I sincerely hope and believe that
the documentary which you made will be of help
in reaching an overall solution to what is
obviously one of the greatest problems facing
Atlanta,

With appreciation, I am

Sincerely yours,

Ivan Allen, Jr.,
Mayor
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